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15th December, 2023 
 
BSE Limited 
Phirojze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
27th Floor, Dalal Street 
Mumbai — 400001 
  
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 39(3) of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015  
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is in continuation to our earlier letter dated 1 December, 2023. 
 
In terms of the requirements of provisions of Regulation 39(3) of SEBI (Listing Obligation and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulation 2015, we wish to inform that “Letter of Confirmation” for 
issuance of duplicate shares in dematerialized form in lieu of the original share certificate(s) of 
Apollo Trading & Finance Private Limited has been issued today i.e. 15th December, 2023. 
 
Please take the above information on record. 

Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully, 

 
For International Data Management Limited 
 
  
 
 
Pradeep Tahiliani 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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